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Subject:  Environmental Reviews – Muscogee (Creek) Nation  
Resource:  SC CDBG Implementation Manual 
 
The Muscogee (Creek) Nation has recently reviewed its areas of interest for Section 106 consultation 
and has removed some areas of interest in South Carolina. If you are completing a project with ground 
disturbance in one of the twenty-eight (28) counties listed in the table below, consultation with the 
Muscogee (Creek) Nation is still required.  
 

SOUTH CAROLINA COUNTIES REQUIRING 
CONSULTATION WITH MUSCOGEE (CREEK) NATION 

Abbeville Berkeley Greenwood Newberry 
Aiken Calhoun Greenville Oconee 

Allendale Charleston Hampton Orangeburg 
Anderson Cherokee Jasper Pickens 
Bamberg Colleton Laurens Saluda 
Barnwell Dorchester Lexington Spartanburg 
Beaufort Edgefield McCormick Union 

 
If your project is located in a county that is not listed in the above table, consultation is no longer 
required. 
 
Muscogee (Creek) Nation contact information is as follows: 

 
David J. Proctor, 
Cultural Advisor, Cultural Preservation Department 
Muscogee (Creek) Nation 
P.O. Box 580 
Okmulgee, OK  74447 
Phone 918-732-7732 

 
Emailed consultation requests must be submitted to section106@mcn-nsn.gov.  All other emails may 
be submitted to davidp@muscogeenation-nsn.gov. As a reminder, consultation is required to be 
from the local government. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Barry Butler at the SC Department of Commerce, Grants 
Administration Division, at 803-734-0429.  


